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MISSING JUVENILE 
 

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting the assistance from the public in 
locating two missing female juveniles.  
 

Taylor Williams was last seen at her place of residence on Saturday, October 17
th

 at 
approximately 7:30 P.M. Williams resides at The Children Home Society located at  401 
Northeast 4

th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  

 

Detectives have learned that Williams left the facility in the company of Mariyah Petit-
Homme. Petit-Homme is also a resident of the facility.  
 

Law enforcement officials have conducted a canvass of the area, and interviewed staff 
of the facility in an attempt to locate Williams and Petit-Homme. 
 

Williams is described as a 10 year old, B/F, 4’09”, 103 lbs., brown eyes, and thin build.  
Her last known clothing is a white tank top and blue basketball shorts. 
 

Petit-Homme is described as a 12 year old, B/F, 5’01”, 105 lbs., brown eyes, and thin 
build. Her last known clothing is a white shirt and blue jeans. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing juvenile is strongly 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP or 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477 (TIPS). 

 
                                             Taylor Williams                          Mariyah Petit-Homme 

### 


